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Provincial 9-1-1 Service (P9-1-1) – BC TEL 

Stentor, on behalf of BC TEL, announces the planned introduction of a new
Provincial 9-1-1 Service platform. Commercial introduction is expected by
IIIQ98. The Company plans to replace the city-specific 9-1-1 systems over a
period of three years following introduction of the new platform.

The Company's Provincial 9-1-1 (P9-1-1) Service delivers details regarding
the origin of an emergency call to the emergency reporting location. Details
such as time and date, calling line number and street address can be
received from the network by the terminal equipment at the emergency
bureau.

Compatibility Impact:
The interfaces are similar to those disclosed previously for 9-1-1 services in
TAPAC Bulletins 93-01, 93-03, 94-09, 94-12, 95-06.

Documentation:
The interface specifications are contained in Stentor document ID-0029, BC
TEL Terminal-to-Network Interfaces for Provincial 9-1-1 (P9-1-1) Service.
Hard copies of ID-0029 can be obtained for $65.00 each. Hard copies of
ID-0035 can be obtained for $65.00 each. The document can also be
downloaded from the web at http://www.stentor.ca/disclosure at a reduced
price. Please note that prices are subject to change without notice.

Hard copies of the documents can be obtained from: 

Stentor Resource Centre Inc.
Director – Interface Standards Research
160 Elgin Street, Room 480
Ottawa, Ontario, K1G 3J4  Canada 

Tel:  (in Canada) 1-800-265-6608
Tel:  (Worldwide) (613) 781-6816
Fax:  (613) 781-6454
e-mail:  disclosure@stentor.ca 
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